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Grade 3 Newsletter — October in Review

Intfroduction...

We continued working on
our Historical Persons
Digital Research Project
and learmed about
Halloween traditions all
over the world!

In Language Arts...

We learned about
pronouns and how to write
using the simple past, we
also started our novel
study on the The Secret
Garden.

In Art...

We learned about
indigenous Australian dot
art and recreated artworks
in this style. We also made
silly pumpkins for
Halloween!

Pictures, pictures, pictures!

In Maths...

We learned about time and
temperature and worked on
how to tell the time and
read temperature in pairs.
We also looked at how to
answer multiplication word
problems.

In Social Studies...

We learmed about the
challenges faced by
indigenous people and how
Halloween is celebrated in
other countries (UK, China,
Hungary & the Czech
Republic). Students also
talked about the inspiration
and backstory for their
Halloween costumes!

Science...

In October, we
explored different types
of plants, focusing on
the differences
between coniferous
and deciduous trees.
Students learned about
photosynthesis and how
plants use sunlight to
produce energy. We
also discussed how
various plants adapt to
their environments and
their role in the
ecosystem. This helped
deepen their
understanding of the
importance of plants in

IMPORTANT DATES:
11th November -
Independence Day (school
closed)
18th November - Digital Animal
Research Project (students to
present to class)
November 21st - Individual
Parent/Teacher meetings
20th November -
Commencement of ‘The
International Schoaol Shark
Tank’ Project




